
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Linked to our ‘Food and Farming’ topic in the second half of the Summer term, the children in F2 will be visiting 

Stonebridge City Farm, for half a day on Thursday 26th June. The trip will include transport, a tour of the farm gardens, 

time feeding their larger animals (cows, pigs, goats and sheep) and time to discover and find out about the other animals 

that live on the farm. 

The Tiger class will be leaving school at 9.15am by coach and returning at 12.15pm. The Elephant class will leave 

school at 12.15pm, returning at 3.15pm. As these timings do not meet our usual lunch times at school, we will be asking 

all children to bring a packed lunch on this day. Please let school know if you would like us to provide a grab bag. 

The cost for the trip is £9.00 and can be paid in instalments to spread the cost.  Please ensure this is fully paid by Friday 

20th June via Arbor. 

On the day of the trip, the children will need to come to school in full uniform with their lunch and water bottle in a bag 

that is easy to carry. 

Many Thanks 

The Reception Team 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

F2 Trip to Stonebridge City Farm – Thursday 26th June 

I......................................parent of...............................................give permission for my child to  

attend the trip to Stonebridge City Farm on Thursday 26th and take part in the activities. 

I have paid the fee of £9.00 via Arbor  

I will require a free grab bag lunch for my child           ham/cheese/tuna (please circle) 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch     

 

Signed................................................. 


